
Sent: 23 March 2021 10:26 
Subject: Dates for the summer term 
 

Dear AHS Pupils, Parents and Carers 
 
In Service Days and School Closure 
The Scottish Government has allocated two additional In Service days, to support schools 
complete the Scottish Qualification Authority (SQA) processes for pupils this year, given that 
there are no exams. For Anderson High School, the two In Service Days will be: Thursday 20 
May and Tuesday 25 May 2021. These dates are either side of our planned long weekend, so 
the school will be closed to pupils from Thursday 20 to Tuesday 25 May inclusive.  
 
Updated 12/5/2021 
 

Summary of Term Dates, April – August 2021 
 

Term starts 
 

Monday 12 April 2021 

In Service/Long weekend 
 

Thursday 20 to Monday 24 May 2021 

In Service Friday 11 June 2021 

Leavers Pupils in S4, S5 and S6 can only leave school when all SQA 
assessments have been completed. The school will 
carefully check that all national requirements have been 
met and courses are complete before signing leavers’ 
documentation. 

New timetable starts All pupils will move up, onto their new timetable, on 
Monday 14 June 2021. 
 

Last day of term 
 

Friday 25 June 2021 

Start of term 
 

Pupils return Wednesday 18 August 2021 
(In Service days Monday 16 and Tuesday 17 August) 
 

 
 

 


